PHONICS MATCH FUNDING ENDS ON THE 31*
OCTOBER 2013

The phonics match funding scheme for key stage 1 and 2 pupils
ends on the 31° October 2013

If you have any match funding left time is running out to claim
your 50% discount on phonics products and training.

As an extra bonus if you place your orders with ESPO for
phonics products you will receive an EXTRA 12.5% cash-back to
use on your next order.

‘The Importance of Phonics 2’ catalogue is available to view
online, please use the link below to view the catalogue and

prepare any orders.

http://www.espo.org/phonics/index.html

If you are unsure how much match funding you have available
please email phonics@espo.org quoting your school name &
DFE number and we will email you back the information.

Please remember, the scheme ends on 31* October and once
ended you will be unable to use your match funding if not
spent.
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